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Dear Anita 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

Thank you for your request dated 11 January 2016. 
 
You asked for urgent advice on when supply of dexamfetamine will again be available. 
 
Since your request, the supply of PSM dexamfetamine has resumed from 13 January 
2016. 
 
We trust that the provision of this information answers your query, if you have any further 
questions please feel free to contact us again. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Jude Urlich 
Director of Engagement & Implementation 
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